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Site allocations DPD - Byfleet  
Mike Forbes   
Sent:  23 July 2015 17:53  
To:  Planning Policy  

We realise that more (affordable) housing is 

desperately required and we are not averse to some of 

this being in the Byfleet area. 

However, we have considerable concerns about the 

ability of the infrastructure to support the proposed 

developments in Byfleet: 

- Of the various limitations of the local infrastructure 

to cope with the proposed development our main 

concern is with the absence of healthcare facilities in 

the village, particularly we have no General Practice. 

In addition, the state of some of the roads, flooding of 

roads and other areas, school provision, are of 

considerable concern. 

- Parvis Road is frequently jammed with trafic, a 
situation that could only be made 

worse by the increased traffic 

associated with the proposed 

development. 

 

--  

Mike  

and Maureen  

Forbes  

7, Elm Tree Close 

Byfleet 

Surrey KT14 7NN 
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